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July 2, 2020  

 
 

RE: ADDITIONAL INDIVIDUAL PRODUCER LICENSE EXPIRATION 
DATE EXTENSION 

 
 
 

The Department of Financial Services has released Supplement No. 2 to 
Insurance Circular Letter No. 9 (2020) offering license expiration relief to 
individual insurance producers, including individual excess line brokers, through 
August 7, 2020. 

 
The Circular Letter extends prior suspensions of the expiration of licenses for all 
individual producers, any related late fees, and the requirement that a monitor be 
present to complete producer continuing education and pre-licensing course 
exams online. After August 7, 2020, all licenses that would have expired but for 
this extension will automatically expire unless the producer has submitted a 
license renewal application, including completion of all necessary continuing 
education credits, before that date. 
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